
Emerson-Garfield Neighborhood Council 
 

Wednesday, August 8, 2018 
         

 

The meeting began at 6:06 p.m. with 9 voting members present, 1 member short of a quorum. The roster 

also recorded 11 guests. Regular meeting minutes were not recorded and a vote to approve the June 

minutes was not taken. Below are short notes from the informal meeting. 

Jeff Benefield from Spokane Public Library spoke about the library’s plans for the future. They are looking 

to double size of Shadle Library, increase children’s service, and put in a café. Visit 

http://future.spokanelibrary.org/ for more information on their plans.  

Patrick Striker from Spokane COPS spoke about the crime prevention meeting in July. They are looking 

to do another one soon. If you are looking to start a neighborhood watch or learn more about crime 

prevention, contact the COPS or visit their location at Knox Presbyterian Church. This Saturday at 5:30 at 

Shadle Park there is a National Night Out. There will be lots of activities.  

The Farmer’s Market is looking for volunteers, specifically for this Friday, August 10 since they will be 

short-staffed.  

The next EGNC meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 12 at 6 p.m.  

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 

…… 

http://future.spokanelibrary.org/
https://www.spokanecops.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Knox+Presbyterian+Church/@47.6770221,-117.4241247,15z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x0:0xb500dd6af701290a?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiypZ_8mODcAhXsy1QKHYWWBGEQ_BIwCnoECAsQCw
https://www.spokanecops.org/events
http://market.emersongarfield.org/

